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Sent: 07 July 2023 20:20
To: Richmond Local Plan
Subject: Local plan comments

Observation 1  
Site allocation 9: Teddington Police Station 
I think priority should be given to building as relocation site for the Park Road Surgery 
 
Observation 2  
Re Teddington town centre 
I support the Teddington Society’s view that 5-6 storeys is far too high. 
Personally I find the Teddington Business Park e.g. Halfords very convenient and would prefer it to remain. 
 
Observation 3 
George Street, Richmond 
Why no plans for pedestrianisation? Talk about 20 years behind the times.  
 
Regards, 
 
Roger Byatt  
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